
Eric has spent more than 25 years in Safety, most of them in the water utilities, and has had many 

opportunities to work on large and small underground installations. He has worked with employees, 

contractors, shoring vendors, and engineers to develop protective systems and shoring plans. He has 

delivered Excavation/Competent Person training for contractors and utilities, the American Water 

Works Association, American Public Works Association and Oregon Association of Water Utilities, as well 

as regional conferences and short schools. For the past 7 years he has worked for the City of Hillsboro as 

their Safety Officer. Prior to that he was the Safety Manager with the Portland Water Bureau. He is a 

past president of the ASSP Columbia-Willamette Chapter and was honored in 2007 as the Chapter’s 

Safety Professional or the Year. 


